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Newsletter - December 2017
Christmas Shows: 

Wednesday 13th December   - Nursery Show at 9.30am

                                           -Year 1 Show at 10.15am

                                          - Year 2 & 3 Show at 11.00am

Thursday 14th December  -Year 4, 5, 6 & 7 Show at 10.00am

Tickets can be purchased from Theresa at a cost of £2.00.  The same ticket can be used for both days. 

Thank You

A huge thank you to Michael Kelly our Chair of Governors who organised a lovely surprise for pupils and staff.  We were all star struck by Nathan Carter and it was a pleasure to have him sing in our school.  

Nursery & Year 1 Application Forms September 2018
Application forms for Nursery and Year 1 for September 2018 are available from the school office.  The closing date for Nursery and Year 1 application forms is 12noon on Wednesday 10th January 2018.  There will be an Open Day for any new Nursery and Year 1 parents on Friday 8th December from 1.30pm – 2.30pm.
Congratulations
Congratulations to the Girls Gaelic Team who were so narrowly defeated in the final at the recent St.Conor’s Indoor Gaelic Tournament.  They displayed great skills of teamwork and sportsmanship.  They were great ambassadors for the school.
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Christmas Dinner
Christmas Dinner will be served on Friday 15th December. If your child does not normally take dinner but would like to on this day please let us know by Friday 8th December as the cook needs to know numbers for dinner. The cost will be £2.60. 
After School Activities

· Maiden City Soccer is finished for the term.

· Guitar will finish on Monday 11th December.

Dates for the Diary

· Monday 4th December – Year 2 – The Sweet Spot
· Friday 8th December – Open Day from 1.30pm – 2.30pm
· Wednesday 13th December – Nursery, Year 1, Year 2 & 3 Christmas Shows
· Thursday 14th December – Year 4– 7 Christmas Show
· Friday 15th December – Christmas Dinner
· Friday 15th December – Years 1-4 visit Santa in Dolan’s Mace
· Wednesday 20th December – Choir carol singing in Three Spires Nursing Home
Christmas Holidays

Christmas Holidays begin on Friday 22nd December at 12 noon.

School re-opens on Thursday 5th January 2018.

Everyone at Christ the King would like to wish you all a Very Merry and Peaceful Christmas and A Happy New Year.   We would like to thank you for your support over the last term. 
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